FORESIGHT TECHNOLOGY VCT PLC
LEI: 21380013CXOR8N60OD977
INTENTION TO FUNDRAISE

Following the last allotment under the previous offer, the Board of the Company is pleased to announce that it intends to launch a new offer for
subscription later this year through the issue of new FWT Shares.

The prospectus, which will contain full details and the terms and conditions of the new offer, is expected to be available in September 2024.
For further information please contact:

Gary Fraser, Foresight Group: 020 3667 8181



